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The Bomber Command Museum Is Now On Our Winter Schedule

mm The museum is only open on weekends from 10:00 until 4:00 April 16th.

UPCOMING “OUTREACH EVENTS”

Although the museum is now on our winter schedule, we are involved with a number of initiatives that will
both promote the museum and draw attention to the huge effort and sacrifice that was Bomber Command.

October 18-20

- Our museum’s portable half-scale “Canada’s Bomber Command Memorial Wall” will be on

display in Saskatoon at the Annual Conference of the Royal Canadian Air Force Association. Museum
Directors Dan Fox and Karl Kjarsgaard have been invited to make a presentation regarding our proposed
expansion plans at the AGM.

November 2-11

- Our museum’s portable half-scale “Canada’s Bomber Command Memorial Wall will be on

display in Ottawa at the Canada Air and Space Museum. “The Belgian Forest,” the museum’s tribute video
regarding our contribution to the Bomber Command Memorial in London, will be shown in the museum’s theatre.

November 12

- A display honouring lan Bazalgette VC, the Alberta-born pilot to whom our Lancaster was

dedicated in 1990, will be opened in Canada House on Trafalgar Square in London. Our museum has contributed
to the development of the display. Museum director Dave Birrell will be travelling to London to represent the
museum and speak at the official opening. He will likely mention the fact that we now have four engines
operating on the “lan Bazalgette Memorial Lancaster.”



PLEASE NOTE THAT WE ARE A VOLUNTEER DRIVEN, REGISTERED CHARITABLE ORGANIZATION.
We depend upon private donations for our operation and development Please help if you can.

For Membership and Donation information visit: h

We encourage you to forward this bulletin to others who you feel may be interested.

If this bulletin has been forwarded to you and you would like to receive future bulletins directly, please advise by
email to bulletin@bombercommandmuseum.ca.

Our Bulletins are also posted on Facebook and Twitter. Our videos are posted on YouTube.

This bulletin has been sent to members and supporters of the Bomber Command Museum of Canada. If you would like to have

your name removed from our mailing list please advise by email to bulletin@bombercommandmuseum.ca.
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